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Tuesday, 25 February 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregiver(s) 
 
   
Re: Twilight Open Night at Valley View Secondary School 
 
 
Parents, caregivers and community members are warmly invited to attend our Twilight Open Night on Wednesday 26 March 2025. The 
evening is specifically targeted to students currently in year 6 starting year 7 in 2026. However, all prospective families are welcome. 
 
Meet and greet the student leadership and Valley View Secondary School staff, with light refreshments served in the picturesque garden 
setting.  

I am excited to share with you the positive learning culture and the opportunity to explore our specialist and innovative programs, dynamic 
learning spaces and experience our brand-new Raymond Building.  

The Principal Address commences at 5.45pm followed by a school tour.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our proud and vibrant school community. 
 
When: Wednesday 26 March 2025 
Time: 5.30 to 7.30pm 
Where: Valley View Secondary School - 240 Wright Road, Para Vista SA 5093 
 
If you are unable to attend our Twilight Open Night, an opportunity for a principal tour of the school will be available upon bookings.  
 
 
Kind Regards 

 
Nathan Cini 
Principal 

              
              
              
              
              
              

              
              

           


